March 20, 2020 -

A MESSAGE FROM THE CHIEF

Dear Citizens: i

Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020, the O’Fallon Fire Protection
District’'s Administrative Offices will be reducing personal public contact by conducting business via

phone and email communication. Our administrative team will continue to serve our residents and
businesses as efficiently as possible.
OFFICE CONTACT INFORMATION:

- The main office phone line is 636-272-3493; Fax: 636-272-7857

- General Emails should be sent to: contactus@ofallonfire.org

- Building Permits or code-related information: mmorrison@ofallonfire.orq

- For forms & general information, visit: www.ofallonfire.org

SUSPENDED: STATION VISITS/PUBLIC PROGRAMS & EVENTS:
At this time, we are prohibiting station visitors and suspending all non-essential programs and

events. While this is not an easy change for our District, it is one we must implement as we put forth
every effort to reduce potential exposure to our citizens and our first responders. This includes but

is not limited to:

- Public CPR Classes . - Station Tours
- Installation of Smoke Detectors - Qutside Public Relations Events
- Installation of Car Seats - Fire Extinguisher Classes

- Annual Commercial Building Inspections

We appreciate your kindness, but at this time we are unable to accept any food, either

homemade or store-bought. Please do not stop by our Fire Stations to drop off such items. We are
following the guidelines from the St. Charles County Public Health officials and want to limit
contact and prevent the spread of COVID-19.

As always, in an emergency CONTACT 911.
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